
Dear Parents 

What a lovely sunny week we have had in Nursery! The children have loved spending as 

much time as possible outside, apart from when it was very hot! 

The children have continued to enjoy learning about pirates and treasure. They used a 

PurpleMash on the interactive whiteboard to draw and colour in pictures of treasure chests 

and pirate ships. The children also used a programme on the iPad to turn themselves into a 

pirate.  

On Monday the children had a Da Capo session with Sally. They love Sally’s lessons and 

practised singing the songs that they are going to perform in a whole school Da Capo concert 

at the end of term.  

The children have needed to cool down after lunch and have been enjoying ‘Peace out’ by 

cosmic kids on Youtube. They usually do cosmic kids yoga, however they have responded 

well to a lie down and some deep breathing. You can find the videos here.   

This week we have been reading lots of pirate picture books, the children’s favourite story 

was ‘Tim, Ted and the Pirates’. The children are going to make their own pirate stories next 

week. 

The children have been learning and using positional language in Maths this week. We have 

been talking about where things are in the classroom and playing hide and seek using clues of 

where people are to help find them. 

This week we have continued to learn the story of the Ugly Duckling in Hebrew. We have 

been learning some basic vocabulary and have been using our puppets to retell the story. We 

have also been creating a wonderful Shabbat display with all the items that we use and enjoy 

on Shabbat. The children really enjoyed painting and creating and mostly talking about their 

favourite parts of Shabbat. Challah was mentioned a lot! The children used Shabbat cookie 

cutters to paint lovely pictures with. 

Shabbat Shalom 

Miss Genn and Mrs Talisman 

https://www.youtube.com/results?search_query=cosmic+kids+peace+out

